
 

 

20th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, and the Coleshill Community 
 
 
I am delighted to share the fantastic news that following our recent OFSTED inspection, The Coleshill School 
and its Sixth Form has been recognised for maintaining its effectiveness as a ‘Good School’ since our last 
visit.  This is a tremendous achievement and a testament to the dedication, hard work, and commitment of 
our entire school community. 
 
The Ofsted report can be viewed by clicking on the following link:- https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50272342  
 
At The Coleshill School, we believe in our core values: Work Hard, Be Kind, and Take Responsibility. These 
principles are embedded in everything we do, and this successful inspection reflects how they guide our 
students and staff every day. 
 
We are incredibly proud of our students, who demonstrated their enthusiasm for learning, respect for one 
another, and ambition to succeed.  The inspectors noted their positive attitudes and the strong relationships 
they have with staff, which create an environment where all can thrive. 
 
Our dedicated staff continue to go above and beyond to provide the very best education and support for our 
students. This includes providing vast enrichment, extra-curricular and wider opportunities for our student’s 
personal development.  Their passion, professionalism, and unwavering commitment have been instrumental 
in securing this outcome. 
 
We would also like to extend our heartfelt thanks to parents, carers, and the wider Coleshill community.  Your 
support, encouragement, and belief in our school help us to create a positive and aspirational culture where 
every student can achieve their full potential. 
 
This report affirms that we are on the right path, but we are not complacent.  We remain committed to further 
growth and improvement, ensuring that The Coleshill School continues to be a place where all students 
flourish academically and personally. 
 
To support us in our next steps, we would like to welcome and offer the opportunity for our local community 
(parents/carers) to come into school and meet with leaders.  We value your opinions and believe that your 
feedback and perspective is crucial in shaping the very best experience for our students.   
 
The first planned opportunities will be Thursday 27th March from 4.30-6pm and Wednesday 7th May 4-5pm.  
If you would like to attend, please e-mail us on enquiries@thecoleshillschool.org.uk to secure your place. 
 
Thank you for being part of this journey with us. We look forward to continuing our work together to build on 
this positive outcome and how we can continue to develop our school for all our students and families. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Brindley 
 
Miss Brindley 
(Head of the Coleshill School) 
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